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Diary Dates 
 

July 

17th  Leavers’ Production 1.30 

18th  Leavers’ Production 6pm 

19th Class 4 last swimming 

21st Leavers’ Service 1.30pm 

21st  End of Academic Year 

September 

4th & 5th INSET days 

6th  Children return to school 

 Class 3 start swimming 

29th  Macmillan Coffee 

Morning 

October 

12th  Individual photographs 

20th  End of Half Term 

30th  Children return 

 

Summer Fayre 
We are thrilled to announce that over £1800 was raised at the 

Summer Fayre!  This is a fantastic total – the best for some time.  A 

huge thank you to all who helped to organise and run stalls, set 

up and clear away, collect raffle prizes etc and to all of you who 

came to support the evening.  

Swimming Gala 
Well done to the children in Class 4 who represented the school 

at the local Swimming Gala – once again, you made us proud!  

Class 3 and 4 Trips 
This week children in KS2 have enjoyed their summer trips.  Class 4 

visited @Bristol where they experienced the 3D planetarium, whilst 

Class 3 spent the day in Carleon learning about the Romans.  

Thank you to the parents who accompanied the children and to 

the children themselves for their exemplary behaviour once 

again.   

Leavers’ Service 
The Leavers’ Service will take place on Friday 21st July at 1.30pm.  

All welcome. 

School Uniform 
As the Back to School signs are already up in shops(!) please note 

that black jeans/skinny jeans are not appropriate for school 

uniform. 

 

Follow us on Twitter at @steammillspri for pictures of the trips and 

the contestants in this week’s Bake-Off competition. 
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Steam Mills Superstars! 
Pre-School  Flora and Leo      

Class 1  Eva, Hadyn, Charlie, Eloise and Cohen    

Class 2  Elliott and Bailey          

Class 4   Eli and Keilah  

E-Safety Top Tip: 

This week it is courtesy of Gooseberry Planet – a source for our e-

safety at school. 

Over the summer, the Internet can be welcome company for many children, parents and 

carers.  Holidays can be a great time to catch up with friends online and download the latest apps and 

games.  Take the lead and make time to talk to your child about their life online and remind them of 

safer ways to behave.  Review privacy settings and Friend Lists.  Talk to your child about safe 

sharing and model safer behaviour online yourself, pay attention to what is being shared online and 

with whom.  Relieve boredom by getting out and about and leaving devices at home. 
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